practiseWe have a busy week of Christmas fun ahead:
-Monday 13th: Singing at the horn with primary one, 11am. Please send the children with extra warm clothes/ hats/ gloves and come join us if you can.
-Tuesday 14th: Christmas lunch and nativity filming. Please send in a Christmas/ winter jumper in a carrier bag labelled with your child’s name which can stay school Mon-Weds. Please don’t buy anything specially, I have spares if needed.
-Thursday 16th: Christmas party and own clothes day
Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  There will be no homework next week with it being so close to Christmas therefore homework bags will be returned on Tuesday and don’t need to be brought back in  to school until January when we start back. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch


Maths and Numeracy:
· This week we have been revising number partitioning, addition and subtraction. To help us we know we can use number squares, number lines, counting blocks and our fingers too.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at long and short vowel sounds.
· I was very impressed by their acrostic poems all about Christmas, well done primary 2!
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